Notice: Postponement of Written and Interview Examination for ICSSR Project Vacancy

This is to inform all applicants who have applied for the project vacancy under the ICSSR-funded project
“Role of Old Age Homes in Providing Social Security — A Study of Geriatric Care in India" that the Written
and Interview examination, originally scheduled for 31st March 2025, has been postponed to 16th April
2025 due to unavoidable circumstances.

Further details regarding the examination schedule and venue will be communicated in due course.
Applicants are advised to check the Institute website regularly for updates.

For any queries, please contact: Email- manand@iiitdmj.ac.in
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